
 

 

WOLVERINE BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION  

BOOSTER MEETING  

January 16
th

 2014  

Paula Pollack called the meeting to order at 7:10pm.  

Dave motioned for the October 30th Booster minutes to be approved and Adrienne Forney seconded 

the motion. Booster minutes approved. 

ORDER OF BUSINESS:  

Treasurer: Dave Kannberg reported: 

He reported $12,000 profit so far until the next events coming up. 

Financial: Adrienne Forney reported: 

The new band budget updated with Cruzan true up is posted in the band room. She reports she needs 

someone to take over her position for next year. 

Vice Presidents:  Janelle reported: 

We need volunteers for January 23rd and 24th event coming up. She reports it is a good fundraiser f

or us. She reports there is an event coming up in March too will we need volunteers for. She said to 

please look at the band calendar for more upcoming events. She reports the banquet date and place n

eeds to be confirmed. States possibly on May 17th or 18th. She mentioned the car wash for paws and

 cars. 

Ways and Means: Sandy not present nothing to report. 

Cruzan: Pam Yackulics reported: 

She reported TIPS training coming up on 1/28/14 and 2/04/14 at 6pm and the first scheduled show is

  March 8th the all day WIRK Rib Round Up. 

Football Program: Kim Barnes not present nothing to report: 

Uniforms: Cathy Flora reported: 

She reported she will be collecting uniforms the first week in April and will need some help. 

Equipment: Jeff Sponder present but nothing to report:  

Communications: Cindy Roland reported: 

She said to please see her if you are not getting emails. She said she is looking for someone to replac

e her for next year. 

Auxiliary:Michelle Jaremko reported (by email):  

They will be going to Twirlmania soon. 

Sunfest: Ana Cusell reported:  

They are gearing up for Sunfest on April 30th to May 4th. She reports it is a good fundraiser for your

 child's budget. She reported she will be sending out an email soon with details. 



Public Relations: Lois Spatz not present nothing to report: 

Old Business: nothing to report. 

New Business:  Paula Pollack reported on new election commitee which will be Debbie Harrington, 

Jeff Sponder and Laurie Grossman. The positions up for election are President, 2 Vice Presidents, Re

cording Secretary, Financial Secretary and Treasurer. 

President: Paula Pollack reported:  

Thank you to everyone who came to the meeting tonight. 

Band Director - Ms. Oser :  

She reported we have 3 big events this year and we need volunteers for the last 2 events. 

 

Next Meeting is: The Booster Meeting is March 25, 2014 in the band room.(election night) 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:38pm.  

Debbie Bomar 

bomardebbie@yahoo.com 

 

 


